
Monday, September 16th 
 
Girls Volleyball  Congratulations go out to the 7th grade girls volleyball team 
for placing 3rd and the 8th grade team for placing 6th at the LC Invite on 
Saturday.  Both teams did a great job!  The next game is tomorrow at 5:00 p.m. against 
St. John Evangelist.  Come on out and support our girls! 
 
Girls Cross Country  Congratulations to the girls Cross Country team on an 
outstanding performance at the Rensselaer Invitational on Saturday.  Both the 7th and 
8th grade teams placed 6th out of 27 teams!  Medal winner, Marie Weber, had an 
outstanding race, and several of our girls received ribbons for their performances! 
 
Boys Cross Country  This weekend the boys cross country team competed in the 
Rensselaer Invitational.  They boys ran very well.  The 8th grade boys took 4th place 
overall.  Miller Knestrict not only won the 8th grade race, but he has won this race 3 
years in a row!  Great job team!  Their first home meet is Wednesday, here at Clark, at 
5:00 p.m. behind the football field.  Come on out and support the team! 
 
Science Olympiad  There is an informational meeting Wednesday, September 18th, at 8:15 a.m. 
with Mrs. Boer for 6th-8th grade. 
 
Help Club There will be a meeting Wednesday, September 18th at 8:00 a.m. in room 611. 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, 
September 24th, 25th & 26th.  Parents may shop before school from 8:15 AM - 8:47 AM. Students will 
shop on designated days with their language arts class. Parents may us the new feature, eWallet,  to give 
their student a convenient, digital payment option. 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair 
 
Parents:  If you need to pick up your child early from school, please send in a note, have your child 
bring it to the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class at the time 
noted.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
  
Box Tops for Education is going digital!!  Starting this year, you will be able to scan 
your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly placed 
into Clark Middle School’s account.  Please download the free app on your phone and 
follow the directions to set it up.  This is only for the NEW box tops. The digital change 
may take a few years to happen. 
There are still the old box tops on boxes.  We will still be counting the old box tops as 
long as they have not expired.  Please send in all unexpired box tops to school and 
have your student place them in the box in the office.  If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to call or email me (khempeni@lcscmail.com).  Thank you!! 
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